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Region 3 Strategic Planning Committee Report

The second 2010 face-to-face meeting of the R3 SPC was held in Atlanta on 1 October.  Minutes are in circulation to the SPC.

Actions identified include:

*   Update to the Region 3 Conference Manual
*   Clarification of bylaws for nominations and appointments
*   Consideration of preparation of a Director's Manual
*   Tracking developments in the MGA SPC to insure that we incorporate appropriate elements in the Region 3 SPC Plan

Excellent progress has been made on updating the Region 3 history, by the History Subcommittee led by Charles Hickman and Jim Beall.
The next step will be consideration of an archiving/tagging mechanism to preserve and identify the hundreds of photographs cataloged by our PIO, Dave
Bower.

An open SPC item is whether to continue the annual updating of R3 Goals and Objectives -- does the output have utility to justify the effort expended? 
Should the update be conducted at less frequent intervals?

A debt of gratitude is owed to Dick Riddle for his SPC leadership over the years since taking the reins from Bob Duggan, and for his willingness to
continue in a mentoring role as I attempt to follow in his footsteps..
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